
City of Stirling Coastal Hazard Risk Management 
and Adaptation Plan (CHRMAP) 

Stage 1 Engagement Outcomes 
In 2021, the City engaged specialist land use planning, community 
engagement, coastal engineering and economics consultants to 
compile, review and update existing relevant studies to produce a 
Coastal Hazard Risk Management and Adaptation Plan (CHRMAP). 
The purpose of engagement in Stage 1 was to understand coastal 
values, aspirations, visitation and usage of the coastline. This 
infographic provides a snapshot of the engagement outcomes.

The community are concerned about erosion 
along the coastline, exposure of rocks at 
Mettams Pool, unsustainable development too 
close to the ocean and preserving accessible 
walkways and access points to the coast. 

The community value ‘recreation’ and the 
‘natural environment’ the most about their 
coastline. Social Pinpoint users (online 
mapping) also identified their love of various 
surfing spots along the City’s coastline. 

Trigg, Scarborough 
and Mettams Pool 
areas are the most 
visited beaches along 
the City of Stirling 
coastline. 

We engaged with 
over 300 people 
across 3 activities 

93% of survey 
respondents had 
witnessed either 
major or minor 
changes to the 
coastline. 

93%
Walking and driving 
in a small car were 
the most popular 
modes of transport 
people use to access 
the coastline.

This report will be updated after the Community Workshops in Stage 5, which  
will be held in late-February 2022. For more information about the project head to 
www.stirling.wa.gov.au/chrmap


